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LAST CALL


This is the last call for Caregivers Recognition Certificates. 
Several Units have told me that they will get back with me 
and have not. I will be completing all certificates Tuesday 
June 7th so please provide the names of your caregivers 
by replying to this email.

If you’d like for these caregivers to receive hour bars, 
please provide me with their hours. Hour bars may not be 
available at Convention but I will be getting them to you as 
soon as they arrive.

THANK YOU REPS AND DEPS

To our Deputies and Representatives in the VAMC, you are 
amazing. Your passion and desire to seek support for our 
Hospitalized Veterans is second to none. You have helped 
me learned more about the VA&R program and helped me 
understand how we can meet the needs to those who 
served. I am grateful for your guidance and support. 

Questions?

Hospital Reps:

Asheville: Anne Morris 828-885-2993 morrisanne123@gmail.com

Durham: Cathy Lipsey 919-215-5287 cathyloej@aol.com

Fayetteville: Ann Moore 919-414-4605 amoore7565@gmail.com

Salisbury: Gloria Wilhelm 704-279-7843 wilhelmga@yahoo.com	 	
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